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To whom it may concern

I can see no rational or reason why the new "trolley" in Friday Harbor should not be allowed to continue service as it
is. There is obviously a need that it is serving. The ridership will determine if it's viable, not regulations. Please
allow it to continue.

Thomas Brumm
106  Crestview dr
Friday Harbor, WA
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